
Dear Senator Prozanski and members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, 
 
HB 4145 will protect Oregon families and save lives by prohibiting people convicted of stalking and 
partner abuse from purchasing or possessing guns. Please vote YES on HB 4145. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Greg Bishop 
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7505 SW Beveland Street, Suite 102 
Tigard, OR 97223 
503-670-7410 
gregbishopphd.com 
 

http://gregbishopphd.com/

